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Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 8:09 AM

To: Armstrong, Kenneth

Cc: Ghosh, Tina

Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)
Ken,

Let me check and see where we are at.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Armstrong, Kenneth

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 8:07 AM

To: Chang, Richard

Cc: Ghosh, Tina

Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

| can ask, | thought they were usually done back to back though? That the TA’s wanted to hear whatever we

told the EDO. Much easier to prepare the same talking points.

Also, by delaying the TA brief 6 weeks, you are going to be up again with them 6 weeks later. Is that

acceptable?

If so are Pat/Kathy are on board with that?

From: Chang, Richard

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 8:02 AM

To: Armstrong, Kenneth -

Cc: Ghosh, Tina

Subject: FW: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Ken,
Any thoughts/word about moving the Comm TA brief?

Thanks,
Richard

From: Armstrong, Kenneth

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 12:28 PM

To: Ghosh, Tina; Chang, Richard

Cc: Santiago, Patricia

Subject: FW: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

FYI

'From: Bowman, Gregory _

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 12:26 PM

To: Armstrong, Kenneth

Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)
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| heard back from Mike. He wants his briefing to happen before the RIC. He stressed that he doesn't need
anything fancy and that you don’t need to prepare slides for him. He’s really just interested in anything that's
changed since the last briefing and current challenges. He also offered to come over to Church Street, rather
than have you guys come to OWFN, if that makes things easier.

From: Armstrong, Kenneth

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 11:31 AM

To: Bowman, Gregory

Subject: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Greg,

The SOARCA staff is swamped with various items including preparing for the RIC would it be possible to brief
the DEDMRT and Commission TAs after the RIC? Would sometime in early April work?

We are tentatively on the hook for 2/28/11
Thanks,
Kenneth Armstrong

Technical Assistant
RES/DSA
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